
 

WEDNESDAY 15/12/21 

We continued working on international teams in our projects related to the sustainable food in 

the morning in the Diaz Pintado Center. In the afternoon we visited Alboraya town where there 

are large xufa fields and there is a lot of tradition and culture of making horchata. 

We finally finished the visit by tasting the horchata and artisan fartons from Alboraya. 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 


